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Ms Kelly McNicol 
Team Leader 
Industry Assessments 
Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY   NSW   2001 

Attention: Thomas Piovesan 

Dear Ms McNicol, 

Notice of Exhibition 
Oakdale West Industrial Estate, Kemps Creek, Penrith (SSD 7348) 

Thank you for your letter dated 13 November 2017 requesting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) 
comment on the subject State Significant Development Application (SSDA). 

The Draft Future Transport Strategy 2056 has been released to the public for comment. This 
strategy includes the Draft Greater Sydney Services and Infrastructure Plan and the Draft NSW 
Freight and Ports Plan 2017, which forms a vision for how transport can support growth and the 
economy of Greater Sydney and New South Wales over the next 40 years.  

The draft strategy identifies a number of initiatives in Western Sydney (0-10 years) to protect 
corridors for a future Western Sydney Freight Line (WSFL), Outer Sydney Orbital Freight Line 
and Western Sydney Fuel Pipeline, and secure supporting, connected intermodal terminal 
precincts. 

The area being considered by the WSFL is shown in Figure 1 (overleaf), which is in the vicinity of 
the proposed development. It is advised that TfNSW will be collaborating with the Applicant to 
undertake planning for the WSFL per the vision of the Draft Future Transport Strategy 2056 and 
associated plans. 

If you require clarification of the information provided above, please contact Ken Ho, Transport 
Planner, via email at ken.ho@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

20/11/17 

Tim Dewey 
A/Principal Manager, Land Use Planning & Development 
Freight, Strategy & Planning 

CD17/12753 
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Figure 1: Initiatives for investigation,  
pg. 26 Draft Greater Sydney Services and Infrastructure Plan (Oct 2017) 




